
 

 

Marseille, le 13 janvier 2023 
 
 

To : Presidents of CMAS affiliated Federations 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Presidents, dear friends, 
 
 
The FFESSM (French Underwater Federation) is organising an international open Underwater Target Shooting 
in France. 
 
This event, which was initially scheduled for May 2020, has been postponed to 2023. It is now on the CMAS 
calendar and will take place at the Stade Nautique de CAEN in Normandy (France) from 26th to 28th May 2023. 
 
This international meeting will be a world first simply because there has never been an international 
competition in shooting piercing at 3 meters, hence the name OPEN INTERNATIONAL TARGET SHOOTING. 
 
This competition is the major event and the kick-off to other international events, as new emerging nations 
have found interest in the updated version of the international rules and competition format. 
 
We also wished to associate this international meeting with a national youth challenge in order to boost young 
underwater target shooting abroad. 
 
Normandy is a land full of history and we would be honored to welcome you to this international event. 
 
A guide for the presentation of the tests is being finalized and will be sent to you shortly. 
 
Please find attached the link to the online registration form  
 
https://www.open-international-tir-sur-cible-subaquatique.com/ 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

Frédéric DI MEGLIO 
       Président FFESSM 

 
 
 
 
 


